
 
 

NOW YOU CAN SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR THE MARCUS BAND PROGRAM WITH 
TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS, AND AT THE SAME TIME ADVERTISE FOR YOUR 
BUSINESS. 
 

 “Business and Supporters for Marcus Band” Organization has now been 
established as a non-profit Incorporated business. All donations will be ‘Tax 
Deductible’ and will provide benefits to the band by way of allowing means for 
transportation of band equipment, props, and other incidentals utilized in 
competitions and performances, both locally and across the state of Texas. In 
addition, the funds will be used to establish additional scholarships for band 
students. 
 
 

 For additional information, or to sign up, please contact Patti Guzik at:  

972-436-0072 or kuklama@aol.com 
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